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Taylor, Damon

From: Sultan Anjum <Sultan.Anjum@oneatlas.com>
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 8:55 AM
To: Taylor, Damon
Cc: Joe Fields; Tim Norman; Rose Hood; Kevin Bonacum
Subject: RE: Sunshine Food Mart # 353, 48/9804852, Field activities notification

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Hi Damon, 
 
PDS and ATLAS will be at the site next Thursday around 10 AM to abandon MW-4R and MW-11 and install MW-4RR, 
MW-11R, and MW-17. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Sultan Anjum, P.E., M.ASCE, D.WRE 
Senior Engineer 
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This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. If 
the reader of the message is not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use 
and/or dissemination of any of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, notify the sender immediately 
by return email and delete the message and any attachments from your system. 
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